
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                           

                                                                                                                                                                               Ivry, July 28, 2021 
 

  
 

Fnac Darty Information 
 

 

Fnac Darty confirms that an investigation is underway following irregularities observed in a limited 
number of stores of one of its subsidiaries, Etablissements Darty & Fils. 

 

Following internal control reviews, the group brought these actions to the attention of the Paris Public 
Prosecutor in January 2021 and lodged a complaint. 

 

Fnac Darty is cooperating closely with the judicial authorities to advance the investigations. The Group 
confirms that, to its knowledge, this legal information does not target the company, but the individuals 
behind these actions. 

 

In addition to the work of internal teams, the group has commissioned the external audit firm 
PricewaterhouseCoopers to ensure that such acts cannot occur again. 

 

The group strongly condemns these practices, which even if they turn out to be insignificant at group 

level, remain illegal and totally unacceptable, with regard to the practices and ethics of the group and 

its employees. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


